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Pinellas: Vacancy Announced on the Pinellas County Construction 

Licensing Board 
Applications are due by 3pm on February 4, 2022.  

 

Applications are now being accepted for one vacancy on the Pinellas County Construction 

Licensing Board. This appointment will fulfill the remainder of a current term ending on 

September 30, 2022. 

 

The PCCLB consists of 15 members from various trades, along with building officials, a fire 

official and two consumer representatives.  Applicants are sought for the following area: 

 Beach Community governmental Building Official from the City of Belleair Beach, 

Town of Belleair Shore, Town of Redington Beach, Town of North Redington 

Beach, Madeira Beach, Indian Rocks Beach, Town of Indian Shores, Town of 

Redington Shores, Treasure Island, or St. Pete Beach 

 

Applications can be found at www.pinellascounty.org/boards.  Applications must be received 

by 3 PM on Friday, February 4, 2022.   The Board of County Commissioners will review all 

applications and make its selection at an upcoming meeting.  

 

Please note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to the public 

records law of the State of Florida. 
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